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July 8, 2020 
 
Mary Darling, Natural Resource Consultant 
Darling Geomatics 
9040 South Rita Rd. Ste #2350 
Tucson, AZ  85747 
 
RE:      Ray Claims No. 4 & No. 6 Mine, Permit No. CI006MN Modification 20-1 

Application, Notice of Administratively Complete 
 

Dear Ms. Darling, 

Pursuant to §19.10.6.608 and §19.10.8.802 NMAC, the New Mexico Mining and Minerals 
Division has determined that Modification 20-1 Application submitted on June 30, 2020 with 
addendum on July 7, 2020 is administratively complete. The application was submitted by Mary 
Darling of Darling Geomatics on behalf of Stoneworld Company, Inc., for the Minimal Impact 
New Mining Operation Ray Claims No. 4 & No. 6 Mine, Permit Tracking No. CI006MN located 
in Cibola County, NM.   
 
MMD will now distribute the application to other reviewing state and federal agencies to begin 
technically reviewing the application pursuant to 19.10.6.608.D.(3) NMAC. If you have any 
questions, please contact me at (505) 216-8399 or via e-mail at: carmen.rose@state.nm.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carmen Rose, Permit Lead 
Mining Act Reclamation Program (MARP) 
 
CC: Holland Shepherd, Program Manager, MARP 
  Katarina Schneider, Stoneworld Company, Inc. 
  Calvin Parson, BLM 
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